
Election for Charlbury Town Council   

Date of Election:  Thursday 6th May 2021 

 

 Vince Hill   

           
I have lived in Charlbury with my wife for over 41 

years.  I was born in Oxford and worked for an 

Oxfordshire engineering company for 48 years in various positions. Since 

retirement I have been a member of Oxfordshire NPC and Thames Valley NPC 

(National Pension Convention) a non- political national body which is fighting for 

all pensioners.  I am also a member of Oxfordshire and District Trades Council.   

I have served on the Town Council since 2017. I was a Trustee of the Corner 

House and Memorial Hall until recently.  I appreciate the beautiful environment 

in which we live and enjoy walking in the countryside with my dog.    

In the 41 years since I have been here, Charlbury has grown a lot and we have 

seen many changes. These have been carefully managed to maintain a fine 

balance between the old history and traditions of the town and the changes that 

an expanding town brings.  Whilst supporting all the environmental issues it is 

important that we remember that there is a need for low cost housing and Social 

Housing not only for our children and Grandchildren, (who will otherwise have 

to leave the area) but for our older generation too 

Since being a Town Councillor, I have tried to work in the best interests of the 

people of Charlbury and for the town.  If I am re-elected I will endeavour to do 

the same. 

PLEASE VOTE FOR     VINCE HILL 
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